
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 14 of 2025 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/70/02 

 

 

10 April 2025 

 

 

 

Further to Notice to Mariners No 08 of 2025 re EMC Subsea Cable System - 

Offshore Cable route survey 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that further to 

Notice to Mariners No 08 of 2025 regarding the EMC Subsea Cable System – Offshore 

Malta, there will also be a survey within an area of 3 km by 3 km centred on the following 

position: 

 

Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

35° 36’.462   014° 05’.436 

 

During the survey the vessel “MV Fugro Gauss” will be towing survey equipment. 

 

All mariners are requested to keep at least 5 Nautical Milles away from the above-

mentioned area and give the vessel “MV Fugro Gauss” a wide berth. 

 

Due to the above the completion date is being extended up to Wednesday 30th April 2025. 

 

All the information and restrictions mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 08 of 2025 will also 

apply for these days. 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 2124. 
 


